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01.19.24 Middle School Winter Dance

On Tuesday, December 12th, the SHR FFA Chapter attended the
New Jersey Department of Agriculture Food Conference in
Edison, NJ. This is the first time that students were invited to
attend this event and they surely enjoyed it! They were educated
about how the USDA plays a role in how food is distributed to
schools as well as how the farmers, processors, brokers, and
vendors work to get food products from the farm to the plate
for school-aged students. FFA members got to sample lots of
different food items and provide their input with vendors while
completing a scoring card for the different food items. They did
not leave hungry!

On Thursday, December 14th, SHR FFA members took their
annual holiday trip to Longwood Gardens in Kennett Square, PA.
They learned about different seasonal plants and enjoyed the
beautiful displays put on by the team at Longwood Gardens.
They also visited the museum and took an outdoor nature walk
to explore the trails and treehouses. 

A special thank you to Mrs. Waldron, Ms. Bentzinger, Mrs.
Phillips, Mrs. Fenimore, and Mrs. Baker for chaperoning, as well
as Mrs. Macknight and Mr. Harris for setting up the NJDA Food
Conference trip.

After earning a 9-2 record this season, the South
Hunterdon Eagles were named the Freedom Silver

Division Team of the Year. The Eagles won nine
consecutive games after an opening-day loss to

Ewing to reach the Central, Group 1 semifinals. They
fell to Glassboro in the semifinals, 20-0.

Congratulations Eagles!
1st Team Group 1 Defense

Anthony Venettone
2nd Team Group 1 Defense

Garrett Swayhoover

This holiday season, Mrs. Douglas and the Middle
School Student Council collected new and gently used
scarves, mittens, and hats to donate to Fisherman's
Mark. Thanks to many generous contributions, they
were able to donate five large bags stuffed with these
useful winter items to Fisherman’s Mark! 

https://fishermansmark.org/
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Congratulations to members of the
Middle & High School Band & Chorus

for a wonderful winter concert season!
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